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Dear Susan, 

Thank you for the opportunity to advance the ATIS work on VoIP.  I wish to bring your attention to the 
work ongoing in 3GPP on fixed broadband access.  3GPP has recently approved two work items 
aimed at adapting IMS for use in fixed broadband environments. These may be found at 
http://www.3gpp.org/ftp/tsg_cn/TSG_CN/TSGN_25/Docs/ZIP/NP-040438.zip and 
http://www.3gpp.org/ftp/tsg_sa/TSG_SA/TSGS_25/Docs/ZIP/SP-040686.zip In addition, service 
requirements will be reviewed as necessary to ensure compatibility with 3GPP networks.  This work 
may satisfy many of the requirements in the VoIP Service Architecture.  It is our understanding that 
there may also be additional requirements from the ATIS TOPS MWS and ATIS NGN focus groups 
that may also affect 3GPP. 

3GPP is favourably inclined towards the enhancement of IMS as needed.  However, for work to 
progress in 3GPP, it must be driven by individual member companies.  Contributions need to be 
brought in identifying any work that is needed in 3GPP to satisfy the ATIS VoIP architecture and the 
will must exist within the individual member companies to progress the work.  It is likely that those 
companies that are both members of ATIS and participants in 3GPP are best suited to drive this work 
within 3GPP. 

Sincerely, 

KJ Wee 
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